
Relevant Information 

 

 

In relation to the preliminary inquiry opened by the National 

Authority of Environmental Licenses (ANLA) on the procedures 

and modifications of the environmental license of the Ituango 

hydroelectric project, released today by several media, EPM 

informs that has already been notified of this decision and is 

attentive to provide all the information required during the 

development of this investigation. 

Additionally, in relation to these same facts, EPM initiated 

internal investigations on July 27th, as announced to the public 

opinion at a press conference and in an official communiqué on 

July 31th, 2018. The company expects that these investigations 

will promptly show their outcomes. 

 

Medellin, August 14th, 2018 

 


